
Richmond County Amateur Radio Club

       January 14, 2023                Meeting Minutes

Meeting called to order by President Fred Lathan at 9.31 AM at the RCEM training room.

 December 10, 2022   minutes were read and approved.  Motion by Pete Britt, W4JVB and 

  seconded by Butch Parris, N4AWP..

Old Business: 

None

New Business:

President Fred Lathan, KG4GSA reminded those present that club membership dues are to be in by March 2023.
Butch Parris, N4AWP and Fred Lathan, KG4GSA brought up the possibility of using the club Fox transmitter to 
host a foxhunt with more discussion to come.
Mark Gibson, N4MQU gave a club presentation on his experience with POTA.
Butch Parris, N4AWP, Mark Gibson, N4MQU and Stan Disbrow, W2CK talked about the changes to the VE team
and that Mark Gibson will head the local VE team.

Everyone was encouraged to invite anyone interested in radio to join us at the meetings and any club function.

Members and guest present: 9 members and 2 guest 

Being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 9:56 AM 



Motion to adjourn by Michael Litty, KA4AMP and seconded by Pete Britt, W4JVB.  Meeting followed by 

 an  informal ragchew session.


